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Ref.No.DSW/Circular/2014-15/ 110                                                       December 4, 2014 

  

To, 

The Director/Principal/Head, 

Colleges Conducted by and Affiliated 

To S.N.D.T. Women’s University 

 

Sub: - Use of National Flag 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is to inform you that as per the directives of Directorate of Higher Education, Pune the 

students of Schools and Colleges should not use plastic National Flags in their colleges and 

surroundings. 

 

The circular is attached herewith and the same is to be displayed on the Notice Board. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

                                                                                      Yours Sincerely, 

 

                                 

                               Sd/-                                                       Sd/- 

                   (Dr. Nitin S. PrabhuTendolkar)                      (Dr. Linda R. Dennis) 

                       Assistant Dean of Students                  Dean of Students (Addl. Charge) 
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